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State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. is once again holding an in-person Job Fair this fall at

Resorts World NYC after going virtual during the COVID-19 pandemic, and he wants your

company to be a part of it for free.

This year’s Job Fair will take place on Friday, November 18, at Resorts World NYC located at

110-00 Rockaway Boulevard, South Ozone Park, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Addabbo’s office will be

inviting companies, organizations, recruiters, and agencies from across the Tri-State area to

participate in this Job Fair, free of charge.

Each company who registers will have an assigned table with chairs and may also request

access to a power source. During the event job seekers will be able to walk around the event

space and interact with each table.

Over the years, through wonderful partnerships with hundreds of local businesses, major

national corporations and Resorts World, these events have helped connect thousands of

New Yorkers with steady employment, ultimately helping to boost the overall health of our

borough, city and state.

“As we continue to make our way back from the worst of the COVID pandemic, there are still

plenty of people looking for work, and companies in need of employees. My Job Fair is the
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perfect place to bring those two groups together,” Addabbo said. “This is an exciting

opportunity for businesses to come discover the bright, eager workers this Job Fair has to

offer. By bringing together these job seekers and employers we hope to create an even

stronger workforce and economy.”

If you or your business are interested in participating as a vendor at the Job Fair, please do

not hesitate to reach out to Sean McCabe at Senator Addabbo’s office who will provide you

with additional information as well as an application form to fill out and return. McCabe can

be reached through email at smccabe@nysenate.gov or by phone at 718-497-1630. Employers

can also visit the Senator’s webpage to find the Vendor Application Form to complete and

return to his office: https://www.nysenate.gov/calendar/events/joseph-p-addabbo-

jr/november-18-2022/fall-job-fair. 
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